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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

Well done to 
everyone in 
school and 

nursery for a 
fantastic half 

term! 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 24th May 2019 

Attendance 
 

This week 93.83% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 2 

 

Early Bird 
Class 4 

Jigsaw 
 

We are looking 
for people who 

understand that 
everyone is 
unique and 

special 

It has been a short but very busy half term. Staff across school and 
nursery have updated assessments for every child ready to share with 
parents next half term and to send to the Local Authority. We are really 

proud of how hard everyone in school works.  
Today we are bidding farewell to Miss Casey as she moves to a 
new job after half term. Miss Haslam will return to teach Class 
6 after half term following her maternity leave. Mrs Povey will 
also be back from maternity leave in Class 2 with 
Miss Brogden after half term. 
We hope everyone has a good week off next week. 
Hopefully the weather will continue being sunny! We 
will see everyone back in school and nursery on 

Monday 3rd June.  

 

7:45—8:45  
 

£2 per day 
 

More information 
available in the 
school office.  

 
Last day of 
school and 

nursery today 
(Friday 24th May) 

 
 

Back to school 
and nursery 
Monday 3rd 

June 

Attendance 
 

Attendance up to the end of this term is 94.22%. 
This is higher than last term so we will keeping 
working next half term to get attendance above 

95% by the end of the school year. Below are the 
attendance rates for the classes since 

September…… 
  

Class 1—94.81% 
Class 2—95.40% 
Class 3—93.51% 
Class 4—93.97% 
Class 5—93.79% 
Class 6—93.71% 

 

Unfortunately Telford & Wrekin Attendance 
Support Team have had to issue more first and final 

warnings to parents where attendance has been 
below 90%. Legal interventions are a last resort and 
we would much rather work with parents to improve 
attendance. We will continue to make contact with 
parents of children with attendance below 90% to 
see what we can do to improve their attendance. 

Tuesday 4th 
June 

 
Last 
day 
for 

photo 
orders 

Dates for next half term 
 

Wednesday 12th June—Year 1 trip to Wrekin Forest School 
 
Tuesday 18th June—Year 2 trip to Cadbury World 
 

Wednesday 26th June— 1:30 Summer Concert (school & nursery) 
 

Wednesday 10th July—Nursery ‘Picnic in the Park’ 
 

Thursday 11th July—Sports Day (school) 
 

Friday 19th July—last day of school & nursery 
 

Tuesday 3rd September—back to school & nursery 


